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I'm extremely concerned about the proposed re-zoning of agricultural land for the purposes of 
inefficient, environmentally toxic and very costly suburban housing. Council should delay decision 
making on this vital issue until Covid measures have ceased. The public MUST be able to provide in 
person delegations and be given extensive opportunities to contribute to the consultations. 
Thank you for considering this important matter,   Sue Yarwood 
                                 ( ward 1 resident) 
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